
 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Top End 285 Trail-Georgetown Segment project in fiscal year 2024.  The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the City of Dunwoody, located at 4800 Ashford Dunwoody Road, Dunwoody, 

Georgia 30338. The funding would be used for constructing a paved bicycle and walking path between the 

Georgetown area and the Perimeter Center business district along Interstate 285. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because it will create infrastructure for alternative transportation modes that will improve mobility 

and access to jobs.    

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 USC 133.  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Henry C. “Hank” Johnson, Jr. 

Member of Congress 


